
STOP Gerrymandering! 
 
I am against gerrymandering  It is unfair way to determine districts.  We need fair maps In Oregon, we 
need to restored balance all over the state. Fairly drawn districts.  Districts that allow Oregonians to 
have a fair shot by someone who represents their values.  As I see it, Oregon cannot afford ten more 
years of unfair partisan gerrymandering that denies people the chance for fair representation! 
 
I hope the new political boundaries will be drawn fair and not determined by political party  
 
Lets do the right thing! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Peggy Robinson 
1733 Sandpiper Dr 
Medford, OR  97501 
 


